
The date for the first FOSA committee meeting has now been changed from Tuesday 
31st October to Monday 6th November. This is due to the original date being         
Halloween and most people not being able to attend.  

We have had a super busy and fun first half term back  and we’re sure the children are 
all looking forward to the half term break next week. It has been great to see all the 
children settle in well into their new classes, and in particular our new Reception       
children. We think they have done fantastically this half term!. We would like to thank 
parents for their support with our book fair and the Harvest festival. We look forward 
to our first FOSA committee meeting in November and looking at more fundraising ideas 
for the school.  We hope everyone enjoys the week off and we look forward to seeing 
the children back at school on Tuesday 31st October. 

Chartwells have issued a new lunch menu which will commence on the first week back 
after the half term. It will operate on a 3 week rotation, the same as all of the previous 
menus. The first week of the menu is printed on this newsletter. Chartwells have          
informed us that the menus are currently in the process of being printed, and have    
advised that they will be with us next week. As it is half term next week we won’t get 
them until the first week back. The new menu will be running until the Easter holidays.  



Parent interviews will be taking place on Wednesday 29th November for all classes. The 
teachers have tried to be as flexible as possible, and the interviews will be running from 
9.30am-6pm with time outs for break and lunch. We encourage all parents to attend if 
possible as it is an opportunity for the teacher to feed back about how your child has 
been  getting on in class so far and to discuss any other matters.  

We will be using eSchools again this year for parents to book a time slot. If your child is 
in Year 1 and above, then you will already of received logins for eSchools last year. 
Please use this when making a booking.  Attached to this newsletter is a reminder on how 
to book a slot. 

Reception children 

Letters went home last week with Reception children detailing usernames and passwords 
to log on to eSchools. Please ensure you keep these details safe as they will be needed 
for all future bookings on eSchools. Please follow the ‘how to’ guide attached.  

Please note if your child is in Reception and they have older siblings in the school,  
then you will not receive new login details as you will already have a login and your child 
will automatically be added to your account if there are siblings in the school.  

 

We have been informed by eSchools that parents will be able to book via their  
mobile app this year. 

 

If you have forgotten your login in details, then please see the office so your  password 
can be reset. 

 

Please note: The office will not be able to book any time slots for parents. We will 
only be able to reset your password for you. 



How to book a Parent Interview Appointment using eSchools 

GO TO THE ESCHOOLS WEBSITE:  www.summercourt.eschools.co.uk 

 

1. Login using your parent login username and password. 

 

2. Click on the parents evening button at the top of the page. 

 

3. Follow the instructions. 

 

4. Choose your child’s name/class. 

 

5. Choose the timeslot to meet your child’s class teacher. 

 

6. Please ensure that you only book one slot per child. 

 

7. We recommend leaving at least 10 minutes between appointment times to  
allow you time to move between teachers. 

 

8. Timeslots are limited to 10 minutes and we must keep to time. For anything 
you think may take longer, please arrange another appointment with your class 
teacher. 

 

9. If you login and do not see your child’s name OR you only see one of your 
children’s names; 

It may be that you need to ask your husband/wife/partner to login and see if 
they are linked to your child’s profile and book through them. 

 

If you have any problems/queries, please see your child’s class teacher. 





Please note the following 
changes to the menu for 
the first week back 

Tuesday 31st:  
M: Sausages,  mash,  veg & 
gravy 
V: Vegebangers,  mash,  veg 
& gravy 
P: Ice cream pot and fruit 
 
Wednesday 1st 
M: Roast turkey 
V: Roast quorn  
Both options with roast   
potatoes, veg & gravy 
P: Fruity flapjack and   
yogurt  
  



MON 23 OCT - Half Term Week 
MON 30 OCT - INSET day - school closed 
TUE 31ST OCT - Return to school 
MON 06 NOV - FOSA Committee meeting 6pm at the school 
WED 22 NOV - Bag2School Collection 
WED 29 NOV - Parent Interviews for all Classes 
FRI 08 DEC - XMAS Coffee Morning 
TUE 19 DEC - Last day of Term 2pm Finish 
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